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Anti-bullying Week 
Kindness Messages   

The children created posters, using 
everybody’s unique handprints and using 
a variety of colours.  These posters were 
displayed around the classroom to 
promote kindness. Also, throughout the 
week the children discussed what it 
means to be kind and how they can be 
kind friends.  They listened to a range of 
stories about kindness.  
 

 

Parker – sharing is a kind thing to do.  
Rylee – I give people a hug if they are 
feeling sad.  
Wynne – I play with lots of children and 
we play games together.  

 
Leaf Man  
During this half term, the children have 
been sharing the text of the Leaf Man by 
Lois Ehlert.  They used the text to 
investigate autumn, looking at 
environmental changes and discovering 
environmental art. They developed their 
language by describing the images in the 
text and they used the images in the book 
to recreated their own leaf man pictures 
using real autumn objects.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Iris- I made a picture of a frog using leaves 
and conkers.   
Thomas – In Autumn the leaves fall off the 
trees and they change colour.  
 

Diwali 
 

The children listened 
to the story of Rama 
and Sita and they 
watched a short 
video clip about the 
different ways in 
which people celebrate Diwali.  They 
created their own Diva lamps and Rangoli 
patterns.  
 
Bradley- We made patterns using 
different coloured rice.  
Eddie- I made a lamp with clay.  

 
Quentin Blake  

 
 
The children have 
been studying the 
artist Quentin 
Blake and they 

used their drawing skills to create their 
own enormous crocodile illustrations.  

 


